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Invitation: Meeting of the President's Committee for 
People with Intellectual Disabilities 
Thursday, February 19, 2015 from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

Friday, February 20, 2015 from 9:00 a.m to 2:00 p.m.

The agenda for this two-day meeting will be on the preparation of the President's 
Committee for People with Intellectual Disabilities (PCPID) 2015 Report to the 
President, The Promise of Technology for People with Intellectual and
Developmental Disabilities. The discussion will address the report's content and 
format, and related data collection and analysis. Also, experts in the field will give 
presentations on technology for people with intellectual and developmental
disabilities.

The meeting is open to the general public, and will be held at the U.S. Department 
of Health and Human Services, Hubert H. Humphrey Building, 200 Independence 
Avenue SW, Conference Room 505A, Washington, DC, 20201.

Individuals who would like to participate via conference call may do so by dialing 
toll-free 888-935-0260. The pass code is 3656064.

ACL will be live-tweeting portions of the PCPID meeting. Follow @acl.gov on Twitter.
Join the conversation using #PCPID15 -  the official hashtag of the PCPID.

Click here for more information on the meeting. Visit the PCPID website for more 
information on its members and activities.
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